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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER   

BY DEPUTY I. GARDINER OF ST. HELIER NORTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 22nd APRIL 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 29th APRIL 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

 

“Will the Chief Minister advise if the Council of Ministers intend to deliver the actions set out in the 

Ministerial Plans document published in September 2023, and if not, will Ministers be publishing new 

Ministerial Plans for 2024, and if not, why not?”  

 

 

Answer 

 

 

The Council of Ministers is focussing on the 12 actions set out in the Common Strategic Policy (CSP) for 

the next two years in order to achieve meaningful and measurable progress in key areas.  

 

Ministers will also deliver the essential business-as-usual services in their Departments, drive forward 

improvements, and respond to the concerns of Islanders.  

 

In doing this, Ministers will consider the plans published by the last Government, and then decide their own 

priorities for inclusion in Departmental Business Plans. These documents, to be published in the summer, 

will combine key Ministerial and departmental objectives.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.gov.je/SiteCollectionDocuments/Government%20and%20administration/Ministerial%20Plans%202024%20to%2027.pdf

